

North American Big Game Awards Program



Mr. Wayne Bosowicz
Foggy Mountain Camps &
Guide Service
RFD #2, Box 103
Dover-Foxcroft, ME 04426

Dear Wayne,

I greatly enjoyed my recent bear hunt with you, in spite of a tenacious flu bug that I caught near the end (might have been that rainy last day).

Although I did not shoot a bear, I consider my hunt a success in all other ways. The accomodations were excellent, the stands well-located and properly tended, and your sincere desire to get bear was obvious.

I look forward to the possibility of another hunt in the future when, perhaps the bear will be more cooperative. Until then, my best to you and Donna.

Sincerely,

Wm. H. Nesbitt Coordinator

WHN/tm